
UAM Foundation Fund 

Payroll Deduction Authorization Form 
 

UAM faculty and staff have an opportunity to support UAM through their gifts to the UAM Foundation Fund.  
Donors may choose to direct their gifts to specific University programs or to the General Development account to 
be used wherever the need is greatest. 
 

To contribute to the UAM Foundation Fund by payroll deduction, complete this form and return to: 
Original - UAM Payroll Office in Sorrells Hall 
Copy - UAM Office of Advancement in the Administration Building 

 
PLEASE PRINT 
 

Employee Name:  ________________________________________  Employee ID #:  ________________ 
 
Mailing Address:  ________________________________________ 
    

      _____________________________________ 

 

    _____________________________________ 
 
Amount to be deducted each semimonthly pay period: $_________________. 
 
Effective with the pay period beginning _____________________, please restrict my gift to: 

(date) 

___Academic Unit (specify) ______________________________________________________ 
 
___Endowed Scholarship  
       Specify endowment name______________________________________________________ 
 
___General Development (where need is greatest) 
 
___University Discretionary 
 
___Library 
 
___UAM Sports Association (UAMSA) 
 
___Other (specify) _______________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information about this and other giving opportunities contact the UAM Office of Advancement, at  
(870) 460-1028. 

 
This authorization for payroll deduction will remain in effect until revoked in writing or until the employee no 
longer has UAM compensation for deduction. 
 
____________________________________________                              ________________________ 

Employee’s Authorization Signature      Date 
 

Contributions are tax-deductible as authorized by state and federal laws.                                      

 

Original:  UAM Personnel/Payroll Office 

Copy:        UAM Office of Advancement       Updated 7/7/2015 


